

Senkyoushi Stories

(Missionary Stories) June - July 2013

where we have been lately: Missouri, Pennsylvania, Delaware





With Pastor Aaron Douthitt's family at the Bridge Baptist Church plant in Masontown



With Bill and Barbara Neel, and Deneen Akers, fellow missionaries to Japan at the BBFI Missionary Reunion.

Sweet Fellowship

In June the Lord blessed us with an opportunity to teach and preach in Missouri before we left to minister to churches in the northeast. While in Missouri we also attended the BBFI missionary reunion where we enjoyed fellowship with pastors and other missionaries, some of which we haven't seen since we were in Japan on our survey trip. These missionaries have spent their lives serving the Lord in the hard soil of Japan and are a great encouragement to us. We then traveled to the northeast where we were able to help out a church plant in rural Pennsylvania by preaching at their very first missions conference. We praise the Lord for the great things he has allowed us to be a part of!



Jenelle with Azusa, our dear Japanese friend

New Ministry Partners

We are excited to report that we are at 19% of our needed monthly donations to be able to do ministry in Japan. Since our last newsletter God has blessed our ministry with four new partnering churches. Our new partnering churches are Calvary Baptist Church Englewood, Marshall Baptist Church, First Baptist Church Milford, and Freedom Baptist Church in Campbellsville. We were also

blessed with the opportunity to preach and present
our burden for church planting in Japan at
Marshall Baptist Temple, Southside Baptist
Church Dover, First Baptist Church



Tim sharing his burden for the Japanese

Milford, and Bridge Baptist Church Masontown. Each church expressed a desire to partner with us when they are able to. The Lord has been good to us during these last two months, as he always has, is, and will be.

Thank you for your prayers and donations last month!

19% of monthly donations raised! Praise God!

DONATE ONLINE
Simon, Isaac, & Elisha

Www.reachjapan.org

MAIL DONATIONS
Tim & Jenelle McCown
PO Box 191
Springfield, MO 65801

CONTACT INFO (636) 578-7482 tim@reachjapan.org SENDING CHURCH Grace Baptist Church 3601 Ehlmann Rd. St. Charles, MO